            We Believe
Jesus said to him, “You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart, with all your soul, and with all your mind. This is the first and greatest Commandment. And the second is like it: You shall love your neighbor as yourself. On these two commandments hang all the 
law and the prophets.  
Matthew 22:37-40 (New King James)

Thank you for choosing
Pleasant Hill Seventh-day Adventist Church.

You are always welcome.

Please come back soon.

Church Needs 
Combined Budget: Thank you for your continued giving to our local church. This fund supports our school, our hourly employees, and all the expenses associated with keeping our church facility functioning. 
On-Line Giving Option Available: For those of you who would like to give on-line instead of writing checks for your giving to the church, you may go to the church website (phsda.org) and make that happen.
Bulletin Information: Please submit bulletin information to the church office by noon on Wednesday. You may submit info by text to 541-954-3310 or email phsdaoffice@gmail.com. Office hours are afternoons: Monday, Wednesday, Friday.
Church Staff:

David L. McCoy, Pastor

Lorene Berger, Secretary

Amanda Valenzuela, Custodian

Jean Paul (JP) Gilson, Maintenance/Construction
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Pleasant Hill
Seventh-day Adventist Church
35549 Zephyr Way

Pleasant Hill, Oregon 97455-9765

Office Phone: 541-746-1750

Email phsdaoffice@gmail.com; Website phsda.org 
Pleasant Hill

Seventh-day Adventist

Church
The Church at Worship

Sabbath, May 6, 2023, 11:00 a.m.
Welcome & Announcements

Varner Jay Johns
Offering 
Pleasant Hill Church Budget
Praise Team

Scripture Reading & Prayer
Hebrews 12:1-3
Varner Jay Johns

Message
Keep Your Eyes on Jesus
Pastor David McCoy

Praise Team
Benediction  
Praise Team: Dave & DelJean Benton,
Tammy Bovee, Aiden Cannon, Chad Cannon,

Serena Liu, Dixie Lysinger, Greg McKelvey

Pianist: Louis LaRiccia
Church at Study

Lesson Study
   Lesson 5

The Hour of His Judgement      
Group 1

Sanctuary

Group 2

Fellowship Hall

Organ Concerts by Lindsey Henriksen Rodgers
On Sunday, May 7 there will be two organ concerts “Haydn’s Mass Worship”
at the Central Lutheran Church, Eugene by

Lindsey Henriksen Rodgers, 8:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.
For Your Information

Garden of Prayer

For those who would appreciate more prayer time, meet in the sanctuary by the organ after the church service. William Hall has organized this time as a “Garden of Prayer” so you can meet with either him, Jeremy Johnston or Hernan Schmidt. 
VBS Helpers Needed

This summer we are having a joint Vacation Bible School with our area churches at Emerald Christian Academy, July 10-15. Beth Whitsell and Jeanne Henriksen from Springfield SDA church are leading out. Helpers are needed from our church. If you would like to volunteer, please contact our church office. 
“Together in Mission” 

Oregon Conference administrators invite you to join Adventists from your area in a “Together in Mission” celebration on Sabbath, May 13, 4:30 p.m. at the Springfield SDA Church. In this afternoon meeting, we will worship and fellowship, talk together about the mission of the Oregon Conference churches and schools, and have a Q&A with Conference officers. 

Primary Class: Cans & Bottles for Missions

Thank you to those who are bringing in cans and bottles to help the Primary Class raise money for missions every quarter. A BIG thank you, also, to Sharon Zachary who takes care of redeeming all these cans and bottles. 
Calendar of Upcoming Events:
May 7            Central Lutheran Church, Organ Mass, 8:30 & 11 am

May 13          Fellowship Dinner (Mother’s Day Celebration)
May 13          “Together in Mission”, Springfield SDA, 4:30 pm

May 18           ECA Constituency Meeting, ECA Gym, 7 pm 

May 20           Baby Dedication, Emersyn Butler

May 27           Del Johnson, Speaker

June 8             ECA 8th Grade Grad, PHC

July 10-15      VBS (Combined Churches), ECA

July 18-22      Gladstone Camp Meeting

        For Your Information
Membership Transfer Requests (Second Reading)

John Ryon from Fall Creek SDA Church to 
Pleasant Hill SDA Church

Jennifer Pielaet from Pleasant Hill SDA to 
Spokane Valley SDA Church, Spokane, WA

Giving Thanks

PHC has been encouraging our teachers and staff at Emerald Christian Academy every month this school year with small gifts of thanks. We have been using funds for this from the “Thank Offering” account, which is now becoming depleted. If you would like to contribute to this fund to keep the “thank you” gifts going, please mark a tithe envelope “Thanks”. And thank YOU!
Saginaw Trailer Park
When you are doing your grocery shopping, please remember the food barrel for Saginaw Trailer Park. We are trying to fill the barrel every month … thanks to your help in making this an on-going outreach for our church.

Oregon Conference Women’s Retreat

“God’s Girls Connect” is the title for the upcoming Women’s Retreat, June 2-4 at Milo Adventist Academy. Register early at 

ggc.retreat@gmail.com. Call Tawny Sportsman, retreat coordinator with questions at 541.401.2521.
Special Prayer

William E. Hall, one of our church Elders, invites you to join him for intercessory prayer.  You can also email your prayer requests to prayer@wwdb.org.  If you are interested in also receiving “A Splash of Encouragement” (a collection of inspirational quotes and texts) by email on a regular basis, please let William know.
DVDs of Church Services are Available 

Requests for copies of some PH church services can be made at the church control booth or via email to phsdaoffice@gmail.com. These are FREE. Donations may be made to PHC’s “AV Services,” if you wish.
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